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DATE: September 23,2010 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Jennie Lingo, Economic Analyst, Division of Economic Regulatio 

Docket No. 100330-WS, Application for increase in watedwastewater rates in 
Alachua, Brevard, DeSoto, Hardee, Highlands, Lake, Lee, Marion, Orange, Palm 
Beach, Pasco, Polk, Putnam, Seminole, Sumter, Volusia, and Washington Counties 
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by Aqua Utilities Florida, Inc. (AUF) 

I called Troy Rendell of AUF on Friday, Sept. 10th. I left him a message, asking him to 
verify whether the following data in AUF's Minimum Filing Requirements (MFR) Schedule E- 
14 (billing analysis) is correct: 

1) Band 2, wastewater: Schedule E-14 includes residential 3/4" meters, but there are no 

2) Band 2, wastewater: Schedule E-14 includes commercial service 3" and 4" meters, 

3) Band 3, wastewater: Schedule E-14 includes commercial service 4" meters, but there 

corresponding residential 3/4" meters listed in Band 2 for water. 

but there are no corresponding commercial 3" or 4" meters listed in Band 2 for water. 

are no corresponding commercial 4" meters listed in Band 3 for water. 

Mr. Rendell returned my call today, Monday Sept. 13th. He responded that the 
information in the MFRs is correct. He explained that in the current capband rate structure, a 
system's water customers may be in one band (Le., band I), while its wastewater customers may 
be in another band (i.e., band 2). Xis  situation creates the apparent anomalies referenced abgve. - 
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iT: 

c- a i l l  
i. % 'c? Please place this memo in the above-referenced docket file. Thank you. 

\FJL 
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Jennie Lingo 
~~ 

From: Jennie Lingo 
Sent: 

To: 

cc: 'keliy.jr@leg.state.fl.us' 

Subject: Phone conversation with Troy Rendell of Aqua Utilities Florida (AUF) DN 100330-WS 9/13 1550 

Monday, September 13,2010 4:24 PM 
Marshall Willis; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Andrew Maurey; Bart Fletcher; Connie Kummer; Paul Stallcup; Patti Daniel; 
Kaley Thompson; Jennifer Crawford; Dorothy Menasco 

Hello, All: 

I called Troy Rendell on Friday, Sept. 10th. I left him a message, asking him t o  verify whether the following 
data in AUF's MFR Sch E-14 (billing analysis) is correct: 

1) Band 2, wastewater: Sch E-14 includes residential 3/4" meters, but there are no corresponding residential 
3/4" meters listed in Band 2 for water. 

2) Band 2, wastewater: Sch E-14 includes commercial service 3" and 4" meters, but there are no 
corresponding commercial 3" or 4" meters listed in Band 2 for water. 

3) Band 3, wastewater: Sch E-14 includes commercial service 4" meters, but  there are no corresponding 
commercial 4" meters listed in Band 3 for water. 

Mr. Rendell returned my call today, Monday Sept. 13th. He responded that the information in the MFRs is 
correct. He explained that in the current capband rate structure, a system's water customers may be in one 
band (i.e., band l ) ,  while i ts  wastewater customers may be in another band (Le., band 2). This situation 
creates the apparent anomalies referenced above. 

Regards, 
FJ L 

Dorothy, would you please place a copy o f  this email in the docket file? Many thanks! 
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